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Minutes  
 

6:00 PM September, November 28, 2022 
 

Draft Meeting Notes  

November 28th 7PM Walking Meeting 

Attendees: Micah Hagan, Mark Brislin, Aaron Todd, Chris Kline, Eric Bowker, Susan Grasso 
(Local Motion) 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Started at Lincoln St offices  

Proceeded to the Lincoln/Central cross where the next RRFB installation is going in.  

Visited the North St / Grove St crossing which was raised by a community member as a safety 
concern.  

The crossing in question comes at the end of the Railroad walking path. It is a longer than 
average crossing distance combined with a oddly angled 4 way intersection where one of the 
road (North St) has no stop in one direction. There was some discussion about the intersection, 
and options raised included RRFB or curb reshaping. We need to get traffic volume numbers on 
the streets involved. Local motion may have further input regarding ideas. There was general 
agreement that the crossing was a potential safety concern.  

The committee continued to inspect the Railroad walking path. It was found to be in good 
condition, and well lit.  

The next stop was the train station. It was noted that there is a lack of bike parking there now. 
This should be noted as a potential opportunity to use BWAC funds to rectify. Local Motion may 
be able to assist there as well with planning/purchase.  

The RRFB on Main Street was used and found to be working properly. The neighboring Dero 
Bike Repair station was checked and is in good working order as well.  

There was some discussion regarding the bike racks near Firebird at 5 Corners as well as the 
planned Pocket Park.  

The subject of State ARPA funds and the potential to use those to drive larger projects was 
raised. Discussion around the current situation with the lack of a significant bike path to meet 
up with the path that currently ends at Susie Wilson was mentioned as a potential area to focus 
on. 
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After that the group returned to the Lincoln street parking area.  

There was a request to move back to in person/hybrid meetings going forwards if possible.  

Next meeting is scheduled for December 19th at 7PM 

 


